
 

 

 

 

 

4th December 2019 

 

Navdeep Singh, 

Senior Planner 

Navdeep.singh@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 
 
I am writing to you to lodge my objection to the proposed Lindfield Learning Village Stages 2 and 3. 
 
I do not want my personal information released  
 
While I am very supportive of the school, I am very concerned to learn that it is planned to modify the existing access 
route for drop-off & pick-up of children from the eastern side of the school into Dunstan Grove. 
 

 
 
The current proposal put stresses onto a local road without consideration of its capacity, physical constraint and road 
safety, not to mention disruption to the local residents. 
 
(Please refer to the picture above) 
 






